
 

The Southeast is at 93.5% as a region but we still have half of our Detachments 

below the 90% mark. We did pick up 374 memberships within the last week, I 

realize the later we get into the membership year the harder the renewals become, 

please continue to reach out to delinquent members. Thanks for all you do !  

 

 


